
City of Stevenson 
Fire Department – Rob Farris, Chief 

 

(509) 427-5970  7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

To: Stevenson City Council 
From: Rob Farris, Fire Chief 
RE:  Fire Department Update – June 2019 
Meeting Date: July 18th, 2019 
 
Executive Summary: 
 
The Department’s main focus is still on preparing for wild fire season.  We are working with our 
response partners at the Washington State Department of Natural Resources to build relationships that 
make our response with one another flow better. 
 
Command 2-1 has been put into service. 

             
 
Overview of Items: 
 
Command Vehicle Grant Project: Command Vehicle Project is finished. Total Cost of Project: $78,981.31 
 
New Fire Hall: City Council directed the creation of new committees to re-evaluate the fire station 
project.   Process is on-going.  Nothing to report on at this time 
 
Drills/Training/Calls: 
June Drills/Training – 69 Hours of volunteer training time 
June Calls – 7 total 
 1 – Automatic Fire Alarm 
 1 – Mutual Aid – North Bonneville Wild Fire 
 4 – Burn Complaints 
 1 – Motor Vehicle Collision 
  
Action Needed: None 


